

fighting blood cancers

www.LLS.org/il

August 5, 2015 Patton Elementary School c/o Tim Morkert 1616 N Patton Ave Arlington Hts, IL 60004-3637

Dear Tim:

On behalf of the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society, we would like to thank you for all of your hard work this past year. By raising over \$4,000 in donations, Patton Elementary School has been recognized as a 2014-2015 Champion of Change!

We would also like to extend our appreciation to your students, parents, and faculty as their contribution will make a positive difference in the fight against leukemia, lymphoma and myeloma, and in our efforts to improve the lives of Illinois patients and their families. The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society hopes the students enjoyed the process, and know how important they are to our success. To show our appreciation for your efforts, we have included a banner for you to proudly display at your school!

We are also writing to inform you that the programs with which you have become familiar over the past few years, School & Youth's Pennies for Patients and Pasta for Pennies, are now being rolled into one all-encompassing campaign; on behalf of the Greater Illinois Chapter of the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society, we would like to welcome you to the new LLS Student Series!

The basic program of the Student Series is the same: collecting donations for the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society, in order to cure leukemia, lymphoma, Hodgkin's disease and myeloma, and improve the quality of life of patients and their families. The prizes are also the same: pasta or pizza parties for your students.

Thank you, again, for all your hard work! Please know that you are making a world of difference in the fight against blood cancers.

Sincerely,

Andi Cannata

Senior Campaign Manager **Student Series**

Kathy Nothnagel

Campaign Manager **Student Series**

Tyler Reinert

Campaign Specialist **Student Series**





